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Iowa Polk County Bar Association President, Bridget Penick, provides some
highlights regarding developments and activities of the bar association:

So much has happened in this world – this country – this state – this county – since
my last president’s message in early October. I’ll refrain from political commentary on
the presidential election, but focus on the positive and express gratitude at the
results of the judicial retention election. Thank you to each of you who helped
educate a friend or family member on the purpose of our judicial retention election
process. Thanks to all who attended the ribbon cutting for the Polk County Justice
Center. Congratulations to the National Bar Association for the groundbreaking on “A
Monumental Journey.”

Click here to read more.


